Late Correspondence
June 18, 2019 City Council Special Meeting

From: Jonathan Hidalgo

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 4:54 PM

To: Lorrayne Leong

Cc: Charles S. Bryant; Maggie Mahaffy

Subject: Re: Notice of June 18, 2019 Emeryville Planning Commission Appointments

Hello Lorrayne,

I want to thank the City of Emeryville for allowing me the privilege of being a Planning Commissioner for the
past year. Regretfully, I must withdraw my application seeking reappointment for an additional term. I was
informed yesterday morning of an offer from the University of Southern California to attend their MBA

program. Thus, I will be relocating to Los Angeles and unable to fulfill the role for a second term.

I have enjoyed every moment working with my esteemed commissioners to make Emeryville such a great place

to live and work. I hope to attend the July commission meeting to thank staff and my fellow commissioners.

Thank you for the experience,

On Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 1:53 PM Lorrayne Leong <lleong@emeryville.org> wrote:

Hello,
Please be informed that the June 18, 2019, Emeryville City Council meeting has been scheduled for 5:00 PM (please
see attached agenda). The appointment process will be held in the City Council Chambers, 2" Floor of Old Town Hall,
located at 1333 Park Avenue, Emeryville.

The City Council will be conducting interviews of the applicants prior to appointing the new Planning Commissioner. To
help you prepare, please find attached the select questions you will be asked during the interview. Please note that
each interview will be approximately 15-20 minutes, with 2 minutes each allocated for your personal statement and
interview questions. Any remaining time will be allocated for any follow-up questions by the City Council.

Please let us know if you have any other questions regarding this process.

Thank you,

Lorrayne Leong

Deputy City Clerk | City Clerka€™s Office
Ph: (510) 5963€4 383 | Fx: (510) 4503€7 831 | lleong@emeryville.org 1333 Park Avenue, Emeryville, CA 94608
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